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Good afternoon 
I would like to add my support to Aviemore and Glenmore Community Trust’s request to 
acquire the Glenmore Visitor Centre, as it offers a great chance the strengthen the 
community’s voice in managing and protecting Glenmore. But moreover, it will provide 
local schools with a shared educational resource for heritage, local identity and addressing 
the climate crisis. This will offer an additional space for developing carbon literacy skills 
and assist our young people to increase their awareness on reducing environmental 
impact at home, school and with their local area. 

I am confident that this asset transfer will have a positive impact not only for Aviemore 
and Glenmore but for the communities of Badenoch and Strathspey. 
Kind regards 
Clare 
Mrs C Lake 
Head Teacher 
Carrbridge Primary School 
Main Road 
Carrbridge 
PH23 3AF 

Unless related to the business of The Highland Council, the views or opinions expressed 
within this e-mail are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect those of The 
Highland Council, or associated bodies, nor does this e-mail form part of any contract 
unless so stated. 
Mura h-eil na beachdan a tha air an cur an cèill sa phost-d seo a' buntainn ri gnothachas 
Chomhairle na Gàidhealtachd, 's ann leis an neach fhèin a chuir air falbh e a tha iad, is 
chan eil iad an-còmhnaidh a' riochdachadh beachdan na Comhairle, no buidhnean 
buntainneach, agus chan eil am post-d seo na phàirt de chunnradh sam bith mura h-eil sin 
air innse. 
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